
There is a total of $174,800 for the Superior Watershed 
Partnership over three years. This is 5.3% of the total budget 
($41,600 per year). The grant requires SWP field 
biologists/scientists to conduct before/after monitoring, provide 
public education, coordinate habitat restoration contractors, grant 
administration, etc. 

There is also $64,000 for the Great Lakes Conservation Corps 
(GLCC) to assist with habitat restoration, native plantings, etc. 
The GLCC employs young adults (18-25 years old) and are far 
more efficient and cost effective than consultants/contractors.  

The majority of the grant (over $2.3 Million) is for contractual, 
engineering, construction contractors, etc. 

 


